
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th June 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s) 

Re: Year 7 Citizenship Day – Anti-Bullying and Cyber Safety 
 
As part of the LIFE programme at Sandhurst School, students in Year 7 have two days each year off timetable to enable 
them to have some education in more specialist areas.  I am writing to inform you that students in Year 7 will be off timetable 
on Friday 16th June.  

The main focus for the day is the topic of bullying.  Students will take part in discussions and lessons looking at bullying 
and strategies to deal with it. Students will be exploring the dangers of social media and will be equipped with mechanisms 
to keep themselves safe online.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of the programme, please contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss E Lund  
Subject Leader of LIFE- Learning, Identity, Faith and Ethics 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

 Debbie Smith B.Ed, NPQH 


